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Dear Families, 

I hope you are all well. We are close to 
reaching the end of term and we have been 
very busy exploring and experimenting with 
new activities! We are getting ready for 
our Christmas Celebrations and are looking 
forward to inviting you in to our settings 
to experience nursery life with us while 
also spreading some Christmas cheer! I have 
attached some fun activities for you to try 
at home over the Christmas break. We want 
to wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy 
New Year for 2023! 

Kind regards,
Lisa Kearne
Business Services Manager

For Remembrance Day the children took part in making poppies 
and listening to stories of why Remembrance Day takes 
place, they also took part in a 2 minute silence to show the 
significance of the day itself, this is good for their development 
because it helps them to be patient and teaches them to follow 
instructions. 

Arts and Crafts! 

This month the children have been able to make rockets 
to celebrate bonfire night, this is good for their creative 
development as it helps them to recognise colours and use 
them accordingly to decorate their own rockets, the children 
really enjoyed this activity as they were able to communicate 
with their peers and make designs to take home. 

This month Little Marvels Brookside got to have a pyjamas 
day to help raise money for the children in need, the children 
specifically enjoyed dancing and singing with their peers and 
making pictures and decorating things. This year we were happy 
to raise £25 so thankyou to everyone for their donations. 
Remembrance Day! 
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Bonfire Night! 

Sensory play!  

The children also got to take part in sensory play this month, 
they got to play with beans as they have many different 
textures, there were a lot of mixed emotions as Amina really 
enjoyed squashing the beans however Zack said “yuck they 
are slimy”. 

 

Labelling Personal Items
Can all parents / guardians and carers please ensure that all 
personal items are labelled with your child’s name. We have lots 
of children in and out every day and do not want to mix their 
belongings up. 

Christmas Dates 

Nursery Christmas dates
Closing on 16th December at 12.00pm - 5th January 8.30am  

Christmas Party 
All parents and carers are welcome to the Christmas stay and play 
13th December   11.00 till 12.30. But please be aware if children do 
not attend the nursery at the given time parents will need to bring 
them and stay along for the party. 

July - August 
2022

As bonfire night has recently passed the children designed  
rockets, they then used to fly around the air, the children 
found this very fun and got to play with their friends while 
doing it, this is good for social development as they are taking 
part in activities with their peers and getting to celebrate their 
own creations that they have made. 

As the cold weather arrives the children have been learning 
about the safety of keeping warm, wearing coats, hats and 
scarfs to keep warm during the winter season, the children 
got to make nice winter displays and made their own snow-
men to celebrate the Christmas season.


